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Dear student, 
 
It is a pleasure to welcome you to Digital Humanities, Master Programme, in autumn 2020.  
  
There are some things you need to do, before you start. 
 
Obtaining a student account and register 
Maybe you have already done this! You need a student account to be able to register on the 
programme in Ladok, a national system for student records. Please find information about this 
Lnu.se/en/student/new-student.  
 
MyMoodle –the digital learning platform–class room 
We use a management tool called MyMoodle. You will reach your pages on the learning platform 
when you login with your student account, the same details you use for login at Lnu.se/Student.  
 
Programme room 
Click on the following link to our programme room, where you will find information about the 
programme. Read the information carefully and be sure to follow all the instructions to ensure that 
your start runs as smoothly as possible.  
https://mymoodle.lnu.se/course/view.php?id=47454 
 
Welcome meeting 
On 8 June at 14.00 to 15.00 (Swedish time) you are kindly invited to take part in Zoom meeting 
where we would be briefly introducing the program and have a Q&A session. This will also be 
recorded and uploaded to the programme room. To join, go to the following link in your internet 
browser: https://lnu-se.zoom.us/j/61247257762.  
 
How to prepare for the programme 
You are advised to read Schreibman, S., Siemens R. G., & Unsworth, J. (2016). A new companion to 
digital humanities. Oxford: Blackwell. The e-book is available through the university library to which 
you can log in using your student credentials.  
 
Tuition fees 
If you have questions about tuition fees Lnu.se/en/student/new-student/tuition-fees-and-scholarships/  
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If you have any further questions before the programme starts, please do not hesitate to contact 
Koraljka Golub , koraljka.golub@lnu.se (teacher) or Helena Rydén helena.ryden@lnu.se 
(administrator). 
 
We hope you enjoy studying with us! 
 
PS. 
Registration opens one week before the autumn semester starts and is open for two weeks. Students 
who are not participating actively in the programme during the first two weeks will be 
deregistered. If you are conditionally admitted you must solve the condition before you can register. 
  
If you are not planning to study at Linnaeus University this autumn, please make sure to decline 
Make sure to decline your place via your account on universityadmissions.se or notify Helena Rydén 
(helena.ryden@lnu.se). We can then remove you from the list and offer your place to someone else.  


